
 

Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

 
June 28, 2024 
 
Filed Via Web Portal 
 
Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 
 
Re: Commission-led Workshop Series to Review and Potentially Revise the 2027 Policy and 

Interpretive Statement Concerning Commission Regulation of Electric Vehicle Charging 
Services, Docket UE-160799 – Presentation of Puget Sound Energy for July 2, 2024 
Workshop 

 
Dear Director Killip, 

On April 25, 2024, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 
issued a notice convening a workshop on July 2, 2024 to discuss the scope of a revised policy 
statement, issues within the Commission’s purview, and considerations from interested parties. 
Enclosed for filing is PSE’s PowerPoint presentation for the July 2 workshop.  

If you have questions about this filing, please contact Brett Rendina, Regulatory Affairs 
Initiatives Manager, at 360-294-9558 or Brett.Rendina@pse.com. If you have any other 
questions, please contact me at 425-462-3051.  

Sincerely, 

/s/ Wendy Gerlitz  

Wendy Gerlitz 
Director, Regulatory Policy 
Puget Sound Energy  
PO Box 97034, BEL10W 
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734  
425-462-3051  
Wendy.Gerlitz@pse.com 

 
 
Attachment: 
PSE’s Transportation Electrification Plan & Activities 
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